
 

 

MEDICAID PCP PAYMENT UPDATE 

In mid-April, Molina received and configured a primary care fee schedule change 
effective January 1, 2021.  All claims after 4/19/21 have been paid in accordance 
with the revised January 1 Medicaid PCP fee schedule. 

Molina is now re-processing affected claims between 1/1/21 and 4/19/21. We 
apologize for the delay and expect all adjusted claims to be complete by August 
15.  No action is required on your part. 

Thank you for your patience while we correct these claims. 

Thank you for serving Molina Members! 
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